LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, AUGUST, 2016
Aug. 6, 7
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Pregnancy Help 
There are approximately 750 abortion clinics and approximately 3000 pro-life pregnancy help centers in the US.  These numbers change from time to time but the fact remains, there are thousands of people willing to offer whatever help is needed to a pregnant teen, woman, or family.  No woman need ever feel helpless or without a choice—for Life!  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546

Aug.13, 14
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
From the National Convention

At the National Right to Life Convention, Dr. Jean Garton, long time pro-life speaker and author of “Who Broke the Baby” said, “If unborn children are to be protected from death by abortion; if newborn handicapped children are to be protected from death by infanticide; if the elderly, the ‘non-productive,’ the dependent are to be protected from death by euthanasia; and if the Sanctity of Life is to be affirmed and protected, then our voice is essential.”

Aug 20, 21
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Conscience Protection at Risk

Cardinal Timothy M. Dolan and Archbishop William E. Lori–as chairmen of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Committee on Pro-Life Activities and Ad Hoc Committee for Religious Liberty, respectively–called for immediate action by the U.S. House of Representatives to enact the Conscience Protection Act of 2016.

The bishops wrote that “disturbing new actions to force healthcare providers to participate in the destruction of human life cry out for an immediate federal remedy.”  For more information please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Aug 27, 28
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Upcoming Events

As our children go back to school and we start filling in our calendars, don’t forget Walk for Life in September, National Day of Remembrance, Sept. 10,  Michigan Nurses for Life conference on Human Trafficking, Oct 1th, Lifechain, Oct 2nd Annual Breakfast, Oct 22nd, and our efforts to protect all life, from conception until natural death are ongoing.  Call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546 to be part of saving lives.  
